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NEWS RELEASE 
 

AMEA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP 
 

From the Arizona Music Educators Association: 

 

PHOENIX, AZ (July 12, 2007) – The Arizona Music Educators Association (AMEA) will be 

hosting a one-day professional development workshop on September 15, 2007 at the Scottsdale 

Center for the Arts. The purpose of this free event is to welcome new colleagues into the music 

education profession in Arizona and provide them with contacts and resources to help them 

become successful. The audiences for this meeting are music teachers (band, choral, general, 

strings) entering their first, second, or third year of teaching as well as those new to Arizona.  

Please assist us by identifying music teachers in your school or district that fall into the 

above categories. We would appreciate receiving contact information on these new colleagues so 

that AMEA might contact each to personally invite them to this event. Email teacher information 

or any questions to Dr. Jeffrey Bush (jeff.bush@asu.edu) anytime during the summer or early 

fall.  Please help us welcome all new music teachers to the state! 


